
The Central Ohio Section of the American Society of Highway 
Engineers and the Engineer’s Club of Columbus are  pleased 

to announce their March 2014 Luncheon Meeting: 
 

   MORPC Transportation Funding: An 
Overview & Local Success Stories  

   Tuesday, March 25, 2014 
•Registration: 11:30 am 
•Lunch:      12:00 pm 
•Program:  12:20pm 

   LaScala Italian Bistro Restaurant 
 4199 W. Dublin-Granville   
 Road, Dublin, OH 43017 

 
 
Speakers: Mr. Robert Lawler, Director of Transportation, Mr. 

Nathaniel Vogt , Senior Engineer and Mr. Nicholas 
Gill, Assistant Director of Transportation, all from the 
Mid-Ohio Regional Planning Commission, will be 
presenting. Local transportation funding can change 
over the years as to types and availability. Mr. Lawler 
will present an overview of current transportation 
funding available and Mr. Vogt and Mr. Gill will 
highlight a few examples of local municipalities and 
their successful projects. Please join us to learn about 
the availability of current transportation funds and 
how multiple funding types can be leveraged to allow 
projects to move forward.   A special invitation to local 
municipalities is being made through the Ohio 
Municipal League. One PDH will be offered for those 
who attend. 

 
Menu: Chicken Parmesan with a traditional salad, fresh  rolls 
 & dessert.  A vegetarian meal (Cheese Manicotti) is 
 also available upon request. 
Cost: All Registrations  $25, Students $Free                            
 Prepayment is encouraged online via PayPal or by 
 mailed check to:  
  Central Ohio ASHE 
  c/o  GPD Group 
  1801 Watermark Dr., Ste 150  
  Columbus, OH 43215 
 
  NOTE: Please note that no-shows will be billed for the      
  luncheon, as LaScala will charge ASHE / ECC based on the 
 number of reservations, not the number  of actual attendees.  
 
Reservations:     RSVP by Friday March 21st   
 at:  ASHE/ECC March Luncheon Registration Link  
 or call Scott Seaman at 614-588-8958 

http://centralohioashe.org/news.html
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